
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Smith, Leroy <leroysmith@scdps.gov>

Date: 10/12/2015 1:41:28 PM
Subject: RE: DPS's Salary Adjustment Approval from the Department of Administration

Thank you. I have reached out to Senator Fair - I will keep you posted on a possible call. 
KV

-----Original Message-----
From: Smith, Leroy [mailto:LeroySmith@SCDPS.GOV]
Sent: Monday, October 12, 2015 1:37 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: DPS's Salary Adjustment Approval from the Department of Administration

Katherine,

Please find attached the salary adjustment approval from the Department of Administration.

Leroy

Director Leroy Smith
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